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Product Lifecycle Notice: 
End of Life 
 
LRS455A Series 

5/31/22 

FreeWave is announcing 
end of life for the 
following models, 
including all 
configurations 
 

• LRS455A-C 
• LRS455A-CE 
• LRS455A-T 

FreeWave will be discontinuing the LRS455A series of radios due 
to a number of factors including a lack of availability of key 
components. These products will remain available until May 31st, 
2023. 
 
FreeWave’s mission is to deliver the highest level of customer 
service at each stage of a product’s lifecycle, including its end-of-
life. At this time, our goal is to replace the LRS455A series of 
radios with the next generation  LRS455B.  
 
To allow customers time to plan for the future of their networks, 
FreeWave intends to keep the above radio models available for 
12 months following this notice, in accordance with FreeWave’s 
Lifecycle Policy. In the event of extreme unexpected demand, 
FreeWave may limit the number of radios available per customer 
to ensure general product availability for the full 12 months. 
After May 31st 2023, new LRS455A series radios will no longer be 
available. Product warranties will be honored in full, and 
FreeWave reserves the right to repair or replace units under 
warranty at our discretion.  
 
FreeWave remains committed to its customers as it has for 
nearly 30 years. If you have any questions regarding the LRS455A 
series of radios, or FreeWave’s Lifecycle Policy, please reach out 
to your FreeWave Regional Sales Manager or email us at 
support@freewave.com. 
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